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Kirkland, April

From: Melany McAllister <melrmc58@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 8:43 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER]  No to NECEC

Dear Jim, I am writing this as a concerned citizen. The more I learn about this proposed project, the more apparent it 
becomes that the only thing green is the $$$. As it's been stated before, and bears repeating; We became a state in 1820, 
the Great State of Maine. Part of what makes us great is our love of nature and the great outdoors. Our wilderness 
mentality! We are not beholden to Mass. So let them take it to Vermont. Leave our way of life alone. Maine, the way 
life should be! I am the daughter, niece, and cousin of men that served this State and the area as Maine State Game 
Wardens, Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife. I find this proposal appalling. Sincerely, Melany R. McAllister 
9 Coburn E. Apt#1 Jackman Maine 04945 


